
 

Dear Candidates, 

 

On the basis of result of first round for admission to IIFT's MBA Programmes 2024-

26, you were shortlisted to appear for the second round of the admission process i.e. 

Online Extempore/Personal Interview.  However, it has been observed that you have 

not appeared for online extempore/personal interview due to medical reasons / 

clashing of your process with other Institutes / final exams of your college etc. 

 

A mail has already been sent to your registered mail id. In case you are still willing 

to appear in the process, you are requested to send your confirmation/consent 

through return mail on admission10@iift.edu by 4.00 pm of 23.04.2024. Only those 

candidates, who will confirm through return mail by the given time and date, will be 

considered for the process .In case, you will not reply to this e-mail by the deadline, 

it will be presumed that now you are not willing to appear in the process.  

 

It may please be noted that no communication / request will be considered in this 

regard after the deadline and no further chance will be given to any candidates for 

rescheduling. 

 

With Best Wishes, 

 

Admissions Cell 

IIFT-New Delhi - 110016 

011-39147213 
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